Physical Education at The

Brow
Spring Half Term Newsletter

Half Term Achievements

Well done to our Year 5 & 6 girls football team, who came 5th
place in a competition at Wade Deacon High School. Despite the
miserable weather, the children thoroughly enjoyed the
competition.

A big shout out to the following children for their out of school
achievements:
Sebastian Holding Year 6 - Red Belt in Karate
Sophie Holding Year 4 - Red Belt in Karate
Oscar Flannery Year 3 - Most Improved Player
Rebecca Brocklebank Year 2 - Majorettes Team Mascot
Lorna Horton Reception - Level 1 in Swimming

Finally, well done to the children in Class R and Class 1 who took
part in the Bike Ability Balance sessions.

Upcoming Events

Summer Term Afterschool Clubs - we need your help! Please vote
for the clubs you would like to see using the Google Forms link:
https://forms.gle/qY]iV57XHzKH3di26

KS2 Runcorn Swimming Gala at Kingsway Leisure Centre -
Wednesday 9th March

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education

Leader

What another great half term it has been! It's wonderful to hear
about our children's successes outside of school. If you would like
your child to feature in the next half term newsletter please
email sec.thebrow@halton.gov.uk.

It's also great to see so many girls taking part in Football. Please
use the link below to find out more about Weetabix Wildcats
football for girls.
https://www.englandfootball.com/play/womens-and-girls-footb

all/weetabix-wildcats
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